
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Year report 2020 
 
This will be a very short one. 
 
Just after the recruiting and selection process of the students for the 
Internship program from Koning Willem 1 College we were facing the 
problems related to the Virus pandemic and had to decide to cancel the 
program. This does not mean that we are not in touch with the people in Goa, 
but the student program is on hold and the communication is in slow motion. 
We are focussing on opportunities in the year 2022. 
 
The same goes for the internship and research programs for students from 
HAS University of Applied Sciences. There was just time enough to call the 
students who were in Goa already back home. Also for HAS we are focussing 
one 2022, although if there might be an possibility in October 2021 to visit 
Goa by the Director of IDEA and one of the Professors of HAS, we might go. 
 
We are looking for the next opportunity while keeping in touch with people 
and organisations in Goa. 
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